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he has been at work during most of the time in the Province of
Ontario, excepting two months in the Maritime Provinces and
Quebec; and we are glad to be able to state that much blessing
has attended his labors,

There have been some discouragements, but on the other

Your Committee are convinced that much of this could be
if we i i

couraged and about disbanding, when representatives from
Hamilton and London visited them, and conferred with some of
the leading peopie in the town urging them to unite lin keeping
the Association together, and the result was that the work was
not allowed to be given up, and the Association still lives,

One new Association has been formed in the Village of York-
ville, where it was much needed, and a ﬂourishing railroad branch

active operation, managed by an experienced General Secretary.
The Canada Southern Railway and some of its officials have

aided the work greatly, and helped to put it on a good financial

basis. This work among Railway men has been much blessed ;

those already formed in Toronto, St. Thomas and Montreal, viz :
Stratford, Brantford, Sarnia, Hamilton, London, Port Edward,
Port Hope, Cobourg, Kingston, Belleville and Brockville, and some
meetings for that purpose have been held.




